
Appendix A 
 

Chronology of the town’s engagement throughout the 
Coordinated Land Use Planning Review 

 
Date Item 
February 27, 2015 Coordinated Land Use Plan Review initiated 

 
Our Region, Our Community, Our Home discussion 
document is released 
 

May 7, 2015 A Series of Regional Town Hall Meetings are hosted by the 
province, including one in Oakville. 
 

May 2015 HAPP Joint Submission: 2015 Coordinated Plan Review 
 

May 11, 2015 Oakville Planning and Development Council 
 
Province of Ontario – Coordinated Land Use Planning Review 
 
 

December 2015 Planning for Health, Prosperity and Growth in the Greater 
Golden Horseshoe: 2015 – 2041 
 
Recommendations report from the Crombie Advisory Panel. 
 

May 10, 2016 Proposed changes to the Provincial Plans released 
 

May 16, 2016 Livable Oakville Council Sub-Committee 
 
Provincial Coordinated Land Use Plan Review, memo 
 

July 7, 2016 
 

A Series of Open House Meetings are hosted by the 
province, including one in Oakville. 
 
Shaping Land Use in the Greater Golden Horseshoe 
 

August 22, 2016 Livable Oakville Council Sub-Committee 
 
Provincial Coordinated Land Use Plan Review, workshop 
 

September 2016 HAPP Joint Submission 
 
2015 Coordinated Plan Review, Proposed Growth Plan 
2015 Coordinated Plan Review, Proposed Greenbelt Plan 
 



October 3, 2016 Oakville Planning and Development Council 
 
Province of Ontario – Coordinated Land Use Planning Review 
 

October 17, 2016 Oakville Council 
 
Supplementary Report: Province of Ontario – Coordinated 
Land use Planning Review 
 

May 18, 2017 Updated Provincial Plans are released 
 
 

 


